
 
 

 

 
 

Thursday, June 3  |  12:00-3:00 p.m. 

Due to the current health and safety regulations, all MVUSD elementary schools will be 

holding a drive-thru promotion event for their 5th grade students. While we aren’t able to hold 

a traditional in-person promotion ceremony, we are planning to make this a special time! 

• On Thursday, June 3, all 5th grade students will follow a Monday schedule and log in to 

their virtual Zoom classroom from 8:10-9:10 a.m. PLEASE NOTE: This only applies to 

5th grade students – all other grades will follow the normal hybrid/virtual schedule. 

• Please plan to drive through the school’s front loop between 12:00 and 3:00 p.m. – 

please do not park. 

• Teachers and staff will be there to greet students and families with a few special 

surprises to celebrate our students’ time at Alta before heading off to middle school 

next year! We’ll see you June 3rd! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or the front office at 696-1403. 


